

Electric and Computer Eng. Attention: Lara Dallmamn NDSU Dept. 2480 Box 6050 Fargo, ND 58108

Dear Lara,

On behalf of the Emergency Food Pantry I thank you for your donation of \$1626.60.

We have been helping Cass and Clay counties for 37 years with help from the community.

In 2009, we served 20,553 people and gave 822,120 pounds of food away.

Your donation will make it possible for us to stock up on all the very basic items that we take for granted. A few of them are dishsoap, laundry soap, bath soap, diapers, hygiene items.

I thank you for helping many hundreds of people in our community. NDSU you're the best.

Sincerely,

Linda Clark Coordinator

LINDA CLARK